
 
 

July 2019 

3 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

June 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

This summer term we have started off looking at Superheroes! We hope the children look forward to 
dressing up as Super heroes this week. We have been in touch with the police and fire brigade and are 
hopeful that they will bring a fire engine and police car to nursery for the children to explore! This links 
in nicely with our topic of ‘people who help us’.  Over the past couple of weeks the children have 
enjoyed exploring lots of different painting techniques creating some lovely pictures. They particularly 
enjoyed painting on foil and cling film in the garden!   

 

Nursery News: 

Unfortunately the large tree in the car park is being cut down. We have had the trees 

inspected and they have found a fungal diesease that eats away at the roots of the tree. We 

have been advised to cut the tree down. This will be happening over the next couple of 
weeks.  

This month we will be installing CCTV both in and outside the nursery. The aim is to provide a 

safer and more secure environment and to protect the nursery business in line with the 
expectation from our insurance company. Please find our CCTV policy on our website or 

policy folder which can be located in the undercover area.  
 

Cathy and Mark Turney.  

 
Menu Changes: 

There have a been few changes on the menu for the Summer Term. Please find the menu 
displayed on the parent notice board. We are currently on week 2.  

 
September 2019 Funding:  

If your child has turned 3 between 1st April- 31st August 2019 and you will be accessing funding from April 2019 

please speak to Natalie if you wish to change or increase the sessions your child is doing.   

Thank you for taking the time to read this Newsletter. I am available any time for you to come and see me and 

share your thoughts or email me on brixworth@sunnysocks.co.uk. 

Kind regards,   

Natalie Smith, Nursery Leader     

 

Contacts 
Nursery Leader - Natalie Smith  

Deputy Leader & Designated Safeguarding Lead - Mel Newbery  

SENco - Chloe Thompson 

Ofsted Registered person & Owner - Cathy Turney 
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NEWS 

Entrance Gate: We have noticed recently an 

increase in the amount of children using the key 

code and exit button to operate the gate. We 

would like to remind parents that this is a security 

feature to our nursery and that children should 

not be encouraged to use this.  

Sports Day: We are planning to carry out some of our 
planned races on Friday 16th August in line with sports 

day. Once the children have had their picnic we will 
start the races. 

 
Nursery Photos: If you would like to view your child’s 

photos please speak to a member of staff. We have the 
photos available to view until Friday 19th July. If you are 

on holiday during this time but are still interested in 
purchasing your child’s photo please email and we can 

arrange to keep hold of your photos.  
 
 

Lost Property: Our lost property box can be found in 
the crate as you come into nursery. We have quite a lot 
of unclaimed items of clothing; we would appreciate it 
if you could have a quick look to see if any of the items 
belong to your child. Over the next week we will have 
the items out during drop off and collection times to 
make it quicker to have a look. If you are able to label 
your children’s clothing this will help us to return items 

much more efficiently. All items left unclaimed in 
the lost property box will be used for spare 
clothes from 31/07/2019. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                  

Facebook: Sunnysocks Nursery has a Facebook 
account. Please like our page for nursery updates and 
information about all the fun things we do at 
Sunnysocks. 

Important Dates: 

Every Wednesday from 5th June to 
Wednesday 17h July 2019:  

Tennis Sessions 11am -12pm 
 

Monday 8th July – Friday 12th July: 
Superhero Dressing up. 

 
Friday 16th August 2019: 

Preschool Den Day  
 
 

 

Reminders 

Please remember sun cream and 

sunhat as well as wellies and a 

coat so the children can continue 

to enjoy the farm & garden. 

 

Fees - Please remember fees are 
due by the end of the 1st week of 

the invoice month. 
 
 

Children absence - Please 
remember to email us if your 

child is not attending any 
sessions, we are required to 

record absences. 
 

Please ensure that the 

entrance gate is closed 

when you leave nursery. It 

is also very important that 

the gate is not left to slam 

shut. This will break the 

magnets that keep the 

gate locked. 

 


